

# Coordination Standup notes 2015-01-27

## Date

27 Jan 2015

## Attendees

- [John Swinbank](#), [Jacek Becla](#), [Frossie Economou](#), [Jim Bosch](#), [Kian-Tat Lim](#), [Simon Krughoff](#)
- Guests: Ashley Sands

## Discussion items

Who	Notes
Jacek	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• No blockers</li><li>• Lots of activities related to Data Access RESTful <a href="#">API</a></li><li>• Qserv talk at XRootD workshop (today) by Daniel</li></ul>
John	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• No blockers</li><li>• Lots of planning<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ S15 starting to come together.<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ Incl. coordination with Simon/UW &amp; Frossie/SQuaRE.</li></ul></li><li>◦ Adjustments to W15 following meeting of CAMs with Jeff &amp; Kevin on Friday of last week.</li><li>◦ Wondering about time allocation for planning at All Hands – should we come with a near final plan, or should we be expecting to use those several hours which have been scheduled to make major adjustments?</li></ul></li><li>• Experimenting with the JIRA REST API<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ See <a href="https://github.com/lsst-sqre/jira-tools">https://github.com/lsst-sqre/jira-tools</a></li></ul></li></ul>
Xiuqin	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Missed the hangout due to having to drop off a relative at LAX.</li><li>• No blockers</li><li>• Had great discussion with SLAC team about the RESTful services they are providing for IPAC team on Monday.</li></ul>
Simon	
K-T	
Frossie	